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I am opposed to HB 2025. 

37.5% tax hike  

$70+ title fees 

$50+ registration fees 

Up to 270% drivers license fee 

It is ridiculous to expect that this is affordable for the average blue collar workers & 

for retirees like myself. Taxes like these are punishing cruelty for average, lower 

income, & senior citizens.  

I really wish the politicians in Oregon spent as much time making life easier for 

citizens as they do making it more difficult for us.  

I really wish they cared at all. 

 


